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Introducing ourselves 

Our names are Cisse and Arezo and we made this 

newsletter. We go to Whalley Range Sixth Form  

and we came to St. John’s Community Centre for 

work experience. We learnt many skills such as 

communication, working with others, understanding 

customer needs and uses of technology. Our 

experience at St. Johns Community Centre was 

amazing as the staff were very friendly and 

welcoming with a smile on their faces. On the first 

day of our work experience we did a project called 

The Bread and Butter Thing where we pack foods 

and serve the people.  

 

New courses starting in March 
• Introduction to Book Keeping 

• Extenders’ IT 

• ESOL Reading Entry 3 and Level 1  

If you are interested in any of these courses, 

please contact the Centre. 

 

Come and join the St. John’s team by 

volunteering with us. There are volunteering 

opportunities:- 

• Working in the front office 

• Supporting ESOL (English for Speakers of 

Other Languages) 

• Helping at our Stay & Play pre-school 

morning 

• Keeping food safety standards in the 

kitchen 

• Helping with The Bread and Butter Thing 

(see below) 

If you are interested or want to find out more, 

email elaine@stjohnscentre.org and arrange to 

come for a chat on Monday, Tuesday or Friday 

Volunteering 

The Bread and Butter Thing 

Get 3 bags of groceries for £7 

Reduce food waste and budget better 

Every Monday 2-2:30pm 

Contact the Centre for more details,  or 

text your name + postcode + “St Johns 

Hub” to 07860063304  



Become a Community Funder! 
We are an independent community centre, funded not by the 

Council or Government, but by our own efforts and a range of 

charitable grants. 

We want to sustain our independence for the future and become 

a community centre that is community funded. 

We’d love you to be part of our exciting plans for 2020 and 

beyond. 

To find out how to become a community funder please contact us. 

Pantomime! 
The pantomime was a fundraiser for the Centre and if you want 

to take a part next year, please contact us. We raised £1300 

which we will use to serve our community. 

Our Annual General Meeting 2020 
Film, Food and Future of the Centre  

5pm Thursday 12th March 2020 

All are welcome to come and share food  and to meet our special 

guest speaker, the Mayor of Trafford, Rob Chilton. 


